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1D1 Property Owners Received A Request For Current 
Agricultural Applications To Be Filed With The Appraisal District 
  
Some property owners received a letter from the Val Verde Appraisal District requesting a current 
application for 1-d-1 (Open Space) Agricultural Use Appraisal. The appraisal district is in the process 
of updating its records and needs to obtain the most current information on these properties. 
  
During the most recent Methods and Assistance Program Review of the appraisal district records 
performed by the Texas State Comptroller of Public Accounts Property Tax Assistance Division, it 
was discovered that some properties receiving the Agricultural Appraisal have outdated information 
or an application is not on file in the Districts records. In order to be in compliance with State 
requirements regarding these forms, the District is requesting updated applications from an estimated 
546 property owners.  
 
If you have not completed and returned your application please do so by April 30th, 2019. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause our property owners and would like to 
insure everyone the Appraisal District staff will be available to assist with questions or concerns 
regarding the reapplication process. Please don’t hesitate to contact the office at 830-774-4602 or 
visit 417 W. Cantu Road, Del Rio, TX 78840. It is our goal to make this process as simple as 
possible for those property owners affected by this request. 
  
Cherry T. Sheedy, RPA, CCA  
Chief Appraiser  
Val Verde County Appraisal District 


